
 

Splash into fall at Benedict Pond with the church 
Youth Group!  

You Are Invited 

For a great time of fellowship and fun, we've planned 

the first Youth Group meeting of the church 2022 

education season for Sunday, September 18 from 

lpm-3:30pm (RAINDATE: September 25 at lpm.). We 

will meet at Benedict Pond beach parking lot in 

Monterey for a short hike, swimming and take turns 

paddling in a few small boats (kayaks & canoes).  To 

finish up, there will be hanging out, and eating snacks 

around the firepit. 

We are excited to have set a full year of event dates & hope that you will help us plan activities for the 
upcoming dates of 11/20/22, 1/22/23, 3/19/23 & 5/21/23 while eating s’mores by the fire.  Please do invite a 
friend.  The more the merrier.  There is a separate invitation below that you can use. 

Please RSVP as soon as possible for us to plan sufficient supplies.  Just call or email Will in the church 

office at 413-298-3137 or office@stockbridgeucc.org. If you have any dietary restrictions, let Will know. If you 

need a ride, we will try to help. Also, please let Will know if you are able to bring your own life jacket(s) for 

paddling.  All paddlers will need to wear a life jacket & we will have a few extras on hand.  Of course, your 

parents are welcome to bring you and stay if they wish. 

Looking forward to this, 
 
Ted Randolph, Terry Wise, Jill Wheat, Joshua Hall, and Pastor Brent 

 
Cut off the below invitation to give to a friend & feel free to copy it for more than one friend. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
You Are Invited! 

WHAT: Youth Group Kickoff, hike, swimming, paddling & snacks 

WHO: Youth of the Stockbridge Congregational Church and their friends 

WHEN: Sunday, September 18 at 1pm (RAINDATE: September 25 at 1pm) 

WHERE: Benedict Pond at Beartown State Forest, 65 Blue Hill Road, Monterey, MA 
 
WHY: Fun? Fellowship? Food? Faith? Action? You help decide. 

 
RSVP: ASAP! Tell your friend, or contact the church directly by phone or email: 413-298-3137 (ask for 
Will), or office@stockbridueucc.org. More info at www stockbridgeucc.org  


